
Greetings from District 14! 
 
We held our last District meeting in Carroll on April 18.  We continue working on the June 
Assembly in Storm Lake June 4-6.  Missy Y, Mary E. and myself attended a walk-thru at the B.V. 
College in April.  Looks to be a wonderful place to hold our assembly.  We are encouraging 
District 14 groups to donate food for the hospitality room.  It looks like the candlelight service 
for Friday and Saturday night and the Friday night workshop is handled. 
 
All of our groups are now face-to-face but some are still offering zoom. The Peace Of Mind 
group have seen several new members.  The Monday Noon AFG group just started face-to-face 
May 3rd and they had 9 people present at their last meeting.  They had a discussion on how to 
move forward, in service, etc.  The Fort Dodge groups are continuing to hold an Al-Anon 
meeting at the Rehab Center every 2 weeks.  They are very excited to be able to do this service 
work. 
 
The Alateen AMIAS’s in Carroll are very grateful to Lorraine R. and her helpers for the workshop 
they put on May 16.  They are newly excited and taking steps to re-start Alateen for their  
area.  They held a brain storm meeting themselves after the Carroll Freedom Seekers meeting 
on Tuesday, and with the help of other Al-Anon members, they came away with several 
excellent outreach ideas.   
 
I am looking forward to seeing everyone in person at the Assembly in June. 
 
Lovingly In Service, 
Judy V. DR 


